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March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Lorraine Apartments Project: Investment for Multiple
Generations in fiscal year 2024.

The entity to receive funding for this project is RS EDEN, located at 1931 West Broadway, Suite
101, Minneapolis, MN 55411.

The funding would be used for the renovation of the Lorraine Apartments which need to be
updated for safety and security. The building units are substandard and cannot serve the needs of

its clients.

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the taxpayers of Minneapolis, MN
rely on the safety and housing services the RS Eden Lorraine Apartments provide its community
members, and whose clients are often low-income families.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program 42 U.S.C., 5305(a)(2).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Member of Congress
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